Freedom of Information Act 2000 – teacher recruitment and retention 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
How many unfilled posts were there in Leicester schools on 1st Sep 2017 (when I say unfilled, I mean unfilled with a fully qualified permanent or fixed term teacher).  Another way of looking at is; how many posts were filled by unqualified teachers or supply teachers on 1st Sep 2017.  

How many teacher training places were available from September 2017 and how many have been taken up?

How many teachers left the profession in 16/17 in Leicester schools?

And finally, what was spent across all city schools on supply teachers in 16/17?
Answer:

The Council does not hold this information; therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held. 
This information is held by schools.  Please contact individual school directly. The Schools’ Directory for detailed contact information can be found at: 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-and-colleges/find-a-school/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

